

DEPARTMENT OF THE AIR FORCE

HEADQUARTERS 542D CREW TRAINING WING (MAC)
KIRTLAND AIR FORCE BASE, NEW MEXICO 87117 - 5000



1 3 JAN 1992

Mr Edward Horst Program Manager Hazardous and Radioactive Materials Bureau PO Box 26110 525 Camino de los Marquez Santa Fe NM 87502

Dear Mr Horst

We would like to meet with you and your technical staff concerning the closure plan (dated 12 May 1989) for the Battery Shop french drain, and any additional work which may be necessary at this site. If possible, we would like to meet on 21 January at whatever time is convenient for you.

Kirtland Environmental Management would very much like to continue the good working relationship we have established with your Bureau, and we feel that a mutually agreeable solution to this issue can be reached.

If you have any questions, please contact Mr John Gould of my staff at 846-2773.

Sincerely

THOMAS A. NORRIS, Colonel, USAF

Director

Environmental Management Division



